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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 4.23.23

Avon Lake Memorial Day Parade - Call to Participants 
Avon Lake, Ohio – Preparations have begun for the City of Avon Lake’s Memorial Day Parade and 
Ceremony. All veterans’ groups and Avon Lake organizations interested in participating should 
call (440) 933-6141 Ext. 1021 or email AvonLakeMemorialDay@AvonLake.org by May 15, 2024.

The Memorial Day Parade and Ceremony have been a part of the City’s history for many years. 
The parade will be held on Monday, May 27, 2024, at 10:00 a.m. The parade begins at Avon Lake 
High School, 175 Avon Belden Road, and ends at a ceremony at Veterans' Memorial Park, 32756 
Lake Road.
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